Informational Reception for an Alaska-Holland Cultural Exchange 

A cultural exchange between Alaska and Holland is being planned by AKICE (Alaska International Cultural Exchange). This organization is hosting a reception in March to get the word out about their current plans to hold an Alaska-Holland Exchange event in Alaska in September 2006, and to seek volunteers and financial support for this project. The informational reception will be held:


March 4, 2006 at 7:00 p.m. 
Organic Oasis, 2610 Spenard Road, Anchorage


Hosted by AKICE (Alaska International Cultural Exchange)

The Alaska-Holland cultural exchange planned for September 2006 is the brainchild of key organizer Peter Hoevenaars, a resident of Holland.  “Working together,” Hoevenaars explains, “we can build a cultural bridge between Alaska, with its extraordinary natural beauty and cultural diversity, and Holland, with its rich history and unique culture.”  He believes that the Exchange holds tremendous opportunities for both nations to share their cultural, social, economic, and educational values.  Hoevenaars will be attending the reception in March.  He is also expecting to meet with a number of officials in Washington D.C. prior to attending the reception in Anchorage, including Senator Ted Stevens and Dutch Ambassador Boudewijn van Eenennaam. 

Hoevenaars was the first Dutchman to climb Denali (in 1979).  In celebration of the 25th anniversary of that climb, Hoevenaars spearheaded a successful Exchange in 2004 which brought several Alaskan artists and musicians to exhibit their work and perform in Holland over a period of two weeks. The American ambassador to the Netherlands, Clifford M. Sobel attended the event. The Alaskans who traveled to Holland in 2004 now want to hold a similar event in Alaska that will bring Dutch culture and technology to the Greatland in 2006. 

The Exchange will include:

• Music, dance, and song from the Netherlands

• Dutch art, photography, and film

• Culinary specialties prepared by a guest chef

• Science exhibits and school lectures focusing on a number of agricultural, engineering, and environmental topics (wind energy, bridges, sea dams/dikes, and more)

To gather support for the September 2006 Exchange, the artists and musicians who formed AKICE are hosting the March 4th reception, complete with entertainment and refreshments.  Free brochures will be available, and there will be an opportunity to meet Peter Hoevenaars. The public is welcome to attend the reception, sample a few Dutch delicacies, and enjoy live music by McLeod.  Also, you can find out more about the Alaska-Holland Exchange, and help AKICE explore ways to make it happen.  For more information, visit:

http:///www.akice.org.

### 

AKICE is a non-profit organization founded in Anchorage in 2005. 

Contact in the United States:
Denise Martin 

P.O. Box 113347

Anchorage, Alaska, USA  99511

Phone: 907-345-8787

Email: hammered-dulcimer@gci.net
Contact in Holland:
Peter Hoevenaars

Dubbelstraat 41, 

4611 GJ Bergen op Zoom, Netherlands 

Phone: 0164-251249, gsm 06-13386222

Email: peterhoevenaars39@hotmail.com
